

Dominican College Taylor's Hill Galway

9/4/24

Dear Parent / Guardian,

As we approach the end of the school year and indeed the end of our 6th year students' time here, we look forward to welcoming you to the 6th year Graduation Mass which will take place at **4:30pm on Monday 20**th May, in Rosary Hall, Dominican College.

Immediately following the Mass, we would like to invite you for some refreshments in the PE Hall. We are very thankful to the Parents' Association who are organising this part of the event, including a beautiful Graduation cake.

You may be aware that we recently refloored our PE Hall and I would very much appreciate if suitable footwear could be worn in this space, so that damage will be avoided. We request that family members attending are limited to two per student due to the large number of people who will be in attendance.

We look forward to the 20th May and we hope to see you there.

Kind regards,

Cian O Doherty

Phone: (091) 523 171

